
 

Buffalo Driving School 

Defensive Driving / Points Reduction 

St. Mary’s High School 

 

St. Mary’s High School will be offering a Defensive Driving course that will be taught by Buffalo Driving 

School. This course is designed to help drivers become safer on the roadways and learn proper driving 

techniques to avoid adverse situations.  

With this course, you will be eligible for a 10% insurance reduction for 3 years as well as a 4-point reduction on 

your driving record (If applicable).  

The cost of the program is $60 per person (Nonrefundable). Please enclose a check as well as copy of permit or 

license made payable to: 

Buffalo Driving School 

3315 Bailey Ave 

Buffalo, NY 14215 

Questions regarding the program may be directed to Christopher Hoffman at choffman@smhlancers.org or by 

calling Buffalo Driving School at (716) 834-4300. 

Please circle session you would like to attend: 

 April 27th (8 AM – 2 PM) 

 May 25th (8 AM – 2 PM) 

 June 29th (8 AM – 2 PM) 

 

Name: (Please Print)        

________________________________________     

Signature:         Date: 

________________________________________    __________________ 
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